MOLOKAI TO OAHU CANOE RACE

It was with great disappointment that the club was un-
able to enter the recent Molokai to Oahu Canoe Race
because of a shortage of manpower.

Although we always entered crews in every race of each
summer regatta, including the championships held on the
Neighbor Islands, it has often been difficult to muster a
crew for the annual Aloha Week event held in October.

Contributing to the difficulty has been the fact that
the majority of our eligible paddlers are engaged in con-
flicting high school sports or are attending college on the
Mainland and also that our club rules restrict representa-
tion in athletics to bonafide club members.

Fortunately for them, the other local clubs are not
faced with the problems that confront us at this time of
the year.



